Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: Rlbilotta <rlbilotta@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Sunday, March 22, 2015 7:10 PM
To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

Cc: Brett & Paula Hurff; John & Renette Colwell

Subject: Lake Almanor

Dear Mr. Barnes,

As a lover of Lake Almanor since I was six years old, I truly hope that you will listen to my plea of not allowing the thermal curtains. Our family came here originally just for the great fishing and swimming in a refreshing, cool lake. Falling in love with the rustic, picturesque lake and all its recreational opportunities of catching a fresh fish dinner has made a half year resident of us. Now in our sixties, and traveling extensively to lake setting across the U.S., we still say to our family members, we are home when we arrive to our East Shore home. Originally from Southern CA, we have seen what a warm bodied lake turns into. Such examples are Big Bear Lake and Pyramid to name two. This would devastate our "piece of heaven" to allow these curtains.

In conclusion, my husband and I are OPPOSED to Alternatives 1&2, as described in the Draft EIR, and believe that pursuing these Alternatives is unreasonable and devastating. I urge the State Water Board to only consider the PG&E projected, as submitted and approved in the Settlement Agreement of April 22, 2004, without the additional release of cold water from Lake Almanor. Your help is vital in saving Lake Almanor.

Most Sincerely,
Laurie and Bob Bilotta

2150 Canyon Close Rd. Pasadena,CA 91107 3391 Highway 147, Lake Almanor, CA Sent from my iPad